
The front entrance of Amherst Town Hall, 5583 Main Street, 

will be closed beginning in September to allow for 

improvements to the front steps 

Please enter from the rear entrance, located near Island Park  

The rear entrance for Town Hall is handicapped accessible 

Work is expected to last 3 months 

 

Email toainfo@amherst.ny.us or call  

(716) 631-7000 with questions/concerns 

CLOSED 

ENTER HERE 


